
Join the Easton Royal 100 Club 
for next year !
[bookmark: _GoBack]Applications are now being invited for the year 2019/20. The profits will once again go towards the costs of repair and maintenance of our village Church. Currently we have 103 tickets issued; we hope to achieve, if not surpass, this number in the coming year.
An outline of the 100 Club – the same as for last year
The 100 Club will be open to villagers, their families and friends.
Each participant will be allocated one or more numbers which will be entered each month into a monthly draw. You can retain last year’s number.
Participants will join for a Club year starting with the December draw. Applications and funds for the coming  year must be received by 10 December 2019.
The cost of each number to be entered into each monthly draw will be £2.
The first draw will be the December 2019 draw and is expected to take place on Friday 20 December at the village bar. The date and time of future draws will be posted on the village website, but it is expected that the draw for each month will take place on the last Friday of that month.
Payment must either be (a) by cheque or in cash for a full year's participation or (b) by standing order for the monthly payment.
Payment must be received on or before the 10th day of the month in which the draw is taking place.
50% of net income after expenses will be paid out as prizes.
Monthly prizes are currently planned as follows:
First prize : 	30% of net income
Second prize: 	10% of net income 
3rd prize: 	  5% of net income
[bookmark: _Hlk492476597]In addition, a Christmas prize will be paid out at the November draw amounting to 5% of net income received that month and over the preceding 11 months.
The prizes will therefore depend on the number of participants. For example if there are 100 members the monthly prize pool would equal £100, which would be paid as prizes of £60, £20, and £10. The Christmas prize would be £120. And the Easton Royal Church would retain £100 per month for much needed maintenance and restoration.
Prizes may be paid out in cash in person, or by cheque to the address on participants’ application forms, in either case within one week of each draw. Winning numbers will be posted on the village website.
The 100 Club will be run by the 100 Club Committee who are appointed by the Easton Royal PCC. The members of the 100 Club Committee are Ivan Gale, Carole Gale, Keith Wheeler, Margaret Holden, Richard Howard and Hilary Hollinsworth.

The full rules, and an application form, are available from Ivan and Carole Gale or Keith Wheeler, or from this website.
If you wish to join the 100 Club, please complete the application form and return it to Ivan and Carole Gale,  2, The Orchard, Easton Royal  SN9 5LZ or Keith Wheeler (5 Easton Royal, SN9 5LZ) with either (a) cash or your cheque for 12 months payment (£24 per number) or (b) the completed monthly standing order (£2 per number per month), which we will send on to your bank. 
Your application and funds must be received by 10 December 2019.
Your number(s) will be notified to you, together with the date of the first draw.

